
Street Sign Vandals Strike Again
News Release Date
08-07-2023

Please be aware that street sign vandals are
still at it in Troutdale. Since this spree began
last month, Troutdale has seen more
than 30 incidents of street signs knocked
down – many of them stop signs.

This destruction presents serious public
safety risks to motorists, bicyclists, and
pedestrians. Please be watchful for downed
signs – especially the stop signs – and take
extra care when approaching and crossing
intersections.

Please stay vigilant! If you see a downed
sign, please notify Public Works as soon as
possible at 503.674.3300 or via our online
Citizen Request Center. If you have any
information that might help identify and
stop these vandals, please contact the
Multnomah County Sheriff Office's tip line at
503.988.0560.

https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/publicworks/page/street-sign-vandals-strike-again
https://citizen-problem-reporter-troutdale-or.hub.arcgis.com/

